Office of Safe and Drug-Free Schools
National Conference 
Customer Satisfaction Survey


Thank you for participating in the Office of Safe and Drug-Free Schools (OSDFS) National Conference. The information you provide on this form will assist us with future training and technical assistance events. Please take the time to complete this survey. 
Participation in the collection of information is voluntary. Your answers are completely confidential. The time required to complete this survey is estimated to be an average of 10 minutes.
Please rate the following statements on a scale of 1–7; 1 signifying unacceptable and 7 signifying outstanding.
	
	Unacceptable
	Poor
	Fair
	Average
	Good
	Very Good
	Outstanding

	1. The conference provided me with a greater knowledge and understanding of the content areas covered by OSDFS.
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7

	2. During the session, I received information that provided me with strategies, tools, resources, and skills that can be used for schools.
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7

	3. During the session, I received information, strategies, or tools that will be useful in my job. 
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7

	4. My performance will improve as a result of information provided during this session.
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7

	5. The conference was well organized.
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	7

	6. What topics or sessions were most useful to you?

	

	7. What additional topics or sessions would you like to see included at future conferences of this type?



	8. If this conference is offered next year, would you attend?   Yes       No       Maybe       Not Sure  
Please explain:



Public Burden Statement

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 10 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary. Send comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to the U.S. Department of Education, 400 Maryland Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20202-4536 or email ICDocketMgr@ed.gov and reference the OMB Control Number 1800-0011. Note: Please do not return the completed OSDFS National Conference Customer Satisfaction Survey to this address.
Thank you!
